
 

 

 

 

FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER 
June 2, 2025 

 

 

Last week, our final vocal concerts started to take place. 

We want to congratulate our entire vocal department for 

working hard with our students to prepare these 

wonderful events.  

We also want to congratulate our entire Secondary 5 

class for their final concert!  

. 

             

 

June 5, and 6: 

11E French Enriched Ministry 

Exam 

June 5: 

FACEstival after-school for 

Elementary Students 

June 6: Regular School Day  

Last day of High School 

Classes 

June 9: 

Start of High School Exam 

Session 

June 10,11,12: 

Grade 6 Math Exam 

June 11,12 and 13: 

Camp Jouvence for Grade 5 

June 13: 

Secondary 5 Graduation 

Ceremony 

June 18:  

Secondary 5 Prom 

June 19: 

Grade 6 Graduation and 

Dance 

June 20: 

Last day of Classes for 

Elementary  

 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 

 

If your child is absent or is going to be late to school, you must notify your child’s secretary as 

soon as possible. We review all absences during the first period of the morning. Please note 

that we do NOT use the Mozaik Portal attendance function.  

 

➢ For Kindergarten and Elementary students, please contact Mme Renaud (ext.8009) or 

by email at face.primaire@cssdm.gouv.qc.ca . 

 

➢ For High School students, please contact (Mme Durez) (ext.8735) or by email at 

face.reception@cssdm.gouv.qc.ca. 

 

 

June 6: It is no longer a pedagogical day due to the school closures this year. It is a day 6 for 

all students. 

 

Cafeteria services end on June 13: The last day our cafeteria is open to students is June 13. 

 

Water bottles in schools: Please remember to send a water bottle with your child to school 

each day. Staying hydrated is important, especially as the weather warms up. Please keep 

in mind we can no longer distribute plastic water bottles. 

 

End-of-Year Assessments: Please ensure your child is present for any final exams, 

assessments, or projects. These play a vital role in their academic success. We encourage 

parents to contact teachers directly should they need further details.  

 

End of Homework Assistance Program  

 

Our high school homework program ends on June 5. 
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HEALTH FORMS 2025-2026 

 

If you have not returned your child’s health form for next year, please complete it as soon as 

possible. You can return it to face@emsb.qc.ca or drop it off at the reception to the attention 

of Tanya Mclean. 

 

MOVING THIS SUMMER? 

 

If you are moving, please email (tmclean@emsb.qc.ca) before June 6th, 2025 with the 

updated primary address details, including: 

o Type of Address: (Father & Mother, Father only, Mother only or Guardian) 

o Civic Number 

o Name of Street 

o Apartment number (if applicable) 

o City 

o Postal Code 

o Phone number 

 

Next Governing Board Meeting 

 

Our next governing board meeting will be held on Monday, June 9 at 6:30 p.m. This meeting 

will be in-person and held at school. Members from the public who wish to attend can email 

their request to emsb.face.gb@gmail.com. for more information.   
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